
From: Andrew A. Zvara [mailto:aazva[REDACTED]  
Sent: Monday, June 25, 2012 6:15 AM 
To: Read, John [John.Read@ATR.USDOJ.gov]
Subject: E-book settlement  

 

 
Dear Mr.Read, 
 
Please reconsider the DOJ’s proposed settlement that would allow Amazon to 
resume the predatory pricing that allows it to capture 90% of the e-book 
market while undermining its offline competition.  
 
A healthy, competitive book market is vital to our culture. It’s not in 
the public interest for the government to help Amazon use e-books to 
target traditional brick-and-mortar bookstores. 
 
Thank you for your serious consideration. 
 
Sincerely. 
 
Andrew A. Zvara 
12916 Shaw Place 
Silver Spring, MD 20904 
aazva[REDACTED]  
 




